

The Catholic Women's League of Canada Military Ordinariate Provincial Council



TO: Base Councils Presidents, Base Council Christian Family Life Chairs,

Military Ordinariate Administrative Committee

FROM: Military Ordinariate Provincial Christian Family Life Chair

DATE: 5 September 2016

MEMO: 1 (2016-2018)

SUBJECT: Introduction

Dear CWL Sisters,

I would like to introduce myself, as your newly elected Christian Family Life Chair for the next two years. I am excited and nervous about this new role on the MO Admin Cmte. Many of you may be newly elected to the Christian Family Life Chair in your councils, and I look forward to getting to know you and working with you.

I invite you to ask questions, request information, and send ideas that we as the Christian Family Life team can pursue. I will do my best to provide the information you request, and find the answers if I don't have them.

If I can help in any way, please contact me.

May Our Lady of Good Counsel guide us as we work together to support our members in the Base Councils across Canada.

Your Sister in the League,

Cindy Robinson